
 

 

8th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 
 
RE: Year 11 Curriculum Evening  
 
I am writing to invite you to a Year 11 Curriculum Clinic, taking place on Wednesday 29th March 2023 from 4.00pm - 7.00pm. 
  
The focus of this evening is to give you an opportunity to discuss your child’s current progress and their recent 
trial examination performance with their subject teachers. As always there will also be an opportunity to discuss any pastoral 
issues with the Alliance Director.  
  
Prior to the evening, students will be given an appointment sheet to record specific times with their individual teachers and 
on the evening teaching staff will be based in the Key Stage Block. 
  
This is the final opportunity to discuss progress before the GCSE examinations start and I very much look forward to seeing 
you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Marlene Littlefair 
Principal 
 
 


